Select Board’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine
07/25/2022

Present were:

Marc Bernier
Brad Tetten
Deberah Marquis

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

Administrative

Reviewed and signed Minutes for 07/18/2022. Motion to accept the minutes by Marc Bernier, second by
Brad Totten.

Other Business:

The warrant was reviewed and signed.

Discussion: Pinewood Acres trailer park and pit have been sold and the new name is Whispering Pine.
Now that there is a new owner { Chris Ames ) the lease that Card’s Construction had with the Town is
no longer valid. The Board needs to talk about if we still want to do a lease and how much it should be.
Also to check with the Planning Board about the gravel pits on West Rd (2), on Rte 125 behind the Town
Store, and on the Roberts Rd. to see if anyone has been in to see them.

Discussion about the need for a deputy Tax Collector and a deputy Treasurer.

Brad made a motion to postpone the accrual of interest by 1 week till 8-8-2022 for the first payment
of taxes due in 2022, Marc seconded, all in favor.

Discussion on the new addition: 1. get a permit from Codes Officer.2. Call Lance Skelton about the
ability to move the ramp to the main entrance side. 3. Remove pine tree on the east side of the Town

office.



Adjournment at 7:45pm. Brad Totten made a motion, Marc Bernier seconded, all in favor.

Respectfully Submitted by Melanie R. Page



